
 

Thank you to everyone for supporting our recent Book People Book Fair.  We raised nearly £200.00 

commission for our school!  Each class was able to choose a selection of new books to enjoy. 

 

 

We have booked the next book fair to be held on the 12th and 13th of March next year. 

In the meantime, you can continue to support us by earning commission for us whilst you shop:  

thebookpeople.co.uk/bigbookboost 

The Book People donate £1.00 to our school for every £10.00 spent via their website.  Please share 

this with any friends and family also!  Simply select our school for a ‘Big Book Boost’ when you are at 

the checkout. 

Your child will be coming home with a leaflet and sticker today to promote the scheme. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Wallis 


